

Tell NSHA: 1/14/08

Next PHT meeting 3 Sept 9.30 ? QA.

GWMH meeting - 7/8/08.

Mary Deeks Project Manager.
David Johnson Company Secretary Harts PCT.

MA:-

i) Comm. Sara has met with media Co. Trimedia
Will now set up reg steering group
with them. Agreed that they attend
future meetings.

ii) Legal. Kieran - update of legal input
EW - need to write as a group to
Coroner (Kieran to assist) so he knows
we are a group interested party.

K - Harts Pct. - talked to her Director
& individuals possibly indicated - Schinicas
peripheral involvement. Com. Psych - 2nd
opinions. If this is established then
their contribution needs to be considered.
Porto City - same position. - Agreed.

No-one has found the ~~the~~ transfer
document yet. Mary to contact
SHA.

Harts PCT paying for Trimedia
& Project Manager
Only want contribution re
legal for Inquests

2

3 i) Resolve transfer doc issue & then agree between us how we manage legal representation.

Contact NHS LA - to inform them & identify anything they require

Code A

3 iii) Master list of all staff involved to be made - Mary.

Which staff connected to which patients.

3 iv) Lesley - Prescribing policies
- any other docs.

Mary ~~may~~ to visit PHT
MOP's management meeting
to explain what is needed.

3 xi) Important to be sure that we have systems in place now to prevent

④ recurrence - Each Trust do their own
evidence - Board approval?

Richard to draft a letter to Coroner. PR
XLH
↳ before Inquests

Bring to next meeting.

External stamp of approval? - would
SHA do this? & new Hampshire LINK?

xv) ~~Stimboard~~ Stimboard.

~~Stimboard~~ JH working with Lesley
on this.

~~xx) Story board.~~

xiii) Issue Board

Catherine - Names of wards
Daedalus
Dryad

Doctors concerned that names remain to date, now managed by Hants Partnership PCT. Wanted to change but not allowed to.

When Media coverage - staff working on those wards will be implicated?